
STAFF REPORT 
ACTION REQUIRED 
with Confidential Attachment 

Potential Acquisition of Land Interest – Future 
Broadview Extension – South of Lake Shore Boulevard 
East – Request for Direction 

Date: August 17, 2016 

To: Government Management Committee 

From: Chief Corporate Officer 

Wards: Ward 30: Toronto - Danforth 

Reason for 
Confidential 
Information: 

This report is about a proposed or pending land acquisition by the City or 
one of its agencies, boards, and commissions. 

Reference 
Number: P:\2016\Internal Services\RE\Gm16036re  (AFS #23547) 

SUMMARY 

This report seeks direction from City Council with respect to the acquisition of a land 
interest for the proposed Broadview Avenue Extension.  

RECOMMENDATIONS 

The Chief Corporate Officer recommends that: 

1. Council review the alternatives to acquire a land interest for the proposed Broadview
Avenue Extension, listed in Confidential Attachment 1 to this report, and direct Staff
whether to pursue any of the listed alternatives.

2. City Council direct that Confidential Attachment 1 to this report from Chief
Corporate Officer remain confidential in its entirety as it is regarding a proposed or
pending acquisition or disposition of land and authorize the public release of the
confidential information contained in Confidential Attachment 1 once there has been
a final determination of all property transactions and claims for compensation related
to this matter to the satisfaction of the City Solicitor.
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3. City Council authorize that the appropriate City Officials be directed to take the
necessary action to give effect thereto.

CONTACT 
Joe Casali, Director of Real Estate Services, Tel: (416) 392-7202; 
Email: jcasali@toronto.ca 

SIGNATURE 

_______________________________ 
Josie Scioli 
Chief Corporate Officer 

ATTACHMENTS 
Attachment 1 – Confidential Information 
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